
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events  
August/September 2017 

 
 

 
Sunday 13th August Lions Training Day 10am to 3pm at the Clubs of 

Marlborough, upstairs in the Taylor Restaurant.  
 
Tuesday 15th August Dinner Meeting will be held at the Captain’s 

Daughter, with guest speaker Lorraine Day there 
to talk about her new local book on the Pelorus 
Mail Boat. Please let Ian know numbers and your 
meal choice by Sunday 13th. 

 
Friday 25th August  Daffodil Day Collection, Main Street Havelock. 

Reminder. Thanks to those who have put their 
names forward to volunteer. If you would like to 
put your names forward to help, please contact 
Dave or Nicola, Ph: 03 574 2158 
 

Tuesday 5th September Board Meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 

if you have any bright ideas or concerns please contact me. 
I am keen everyone is involved and keen to hear from you if we 

could do things better or what you may like changed.   Ally’s home 
phone 5741152 or chat about things at our next meeting. 
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FROM OUR PRESEDENT ALLY’S PEN TO YOU… 
 
Hi All, 
After those hard frosts, we look to this month as 
August usually showing the first signs of spring 
and lovely sunny calm days so something good to 
look forward to. 
 
What a fun July Dinner meeting we had, so many 
put 100% effort into dressing up so they were 
hardly recognisable.  A good night too with our first 
visit to the Captains Daughter, which made a nice 
change as quieter, making being heard easier and 
warmer upstairs.  
 
Thanks to those who took part in making Lunches 
for Havelock Vision 2020 for the Earthquake 
Victims and Volunteers of Kekerengu, Ward and 
Seddon who enjoyed the lunches on the boat taking 
them out on a sunny calm day on Queen Charlotte 
Sound.    
Thanks to Raywin, Anne, Nicola, Dave and Debbie 
for your efforts especially Raywin who presented the 
lunches so attractively. The feed-back was very good. 
 
We have a lull this month in fundraising while the 
next project ideas are worked on, 
then once people are in town we will look to see the 
best times for Market Days. 
It is excellent that 9 members are going to the Lions 
training session on 13th August. 
 
The Community BBQ Project for the Domain by the 
Pavilion will be awaiting a concrete pad to sit on 
and be bolted to once the ground dries out. 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Outward-Bound recipient William has now 
finished his “Mind Body and Soul” course and will 
give a short talk on his experiences soon.    We are 
now seeking our next recipient from a local High 
School for students from Pelorus areas or who may 
go to other Colleges in Rai Valley, Picton or 
Blenheim Girls and Boys, who do live in this area to 
put their names forward.    
 
See email re. Wine Barrels and Polo/T Shirts. 
Wine Barrels are offered to members first before 
being sold to the public so contact Anne 
½ a barrel is $50 or a whole barrel for $80 to 
members, 3 have sold so only 7 left to go. 
Email going out for those and the new shirts with 
the Havelock Lions monogram on for  
$42 Contact Anne if you are interested as these will 
look good at Lions events. 
 
Next Dinner Meeting to be held at the Captains 
Daughter for a good time out along with our local 
girl Loraine Day as speaker.   
Please make sure you let Ian know your meal chose 
early as possible, as that helps the restaurant order 
its supplies on Sunday evening.    
 
THANK YOU to Ronnie Boddy for all your care of 
the Edible Orchard, positioned behind the boat sheds 
where tents and campers fit between.  Ron has 
staked them, putting in stays to support the trees 
before and after the pruning man came, he has put 
in a lot of time caring for them for roughly 3 
years.  We do appreciate the time given by Ron and 
they do look good for his care.     This project has 
been ongoing for several years and still ongoing, in 
future we must make sure “Projects” don’t run over 
like this one was organised



 

 

IT’S THE WHO’S WHO AND WHAT’S 
WHAT OF HAVELOCK… 

 

 
 

EVENTS FROM THE  
 
 

Visa Versa Evening At 
“Captain’s Daughter” 

 
 

 
 
 

Can You Guess Who Is Who  
In These Photos? 

 
 

 
 

It was a great time had  
by all. 

Thank you, to those who 
graced us with your 

presence. 



 

  

TRAINING FOR ALL MEMBERS- A REMINDER 
 

Training for our Zone has been arranged for Sunday 13th August at Clubs of Marlborough Board Room, 
starting at 10:00am.  

The program, set out below covers a wide variety of topics and has a variety of informed speakers. 
 

This is a great opportunity for all Club members to learn more about the Lions movement, meet other Lions in 
our Zone and talk about matters that are important to you in a supportive environment. 

If you are interested in attending, please let Ian know before 30th July. 
 

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU FOR TAKING THE TIME TO READ THROUGH THE NEWS LETTER I TRULY ENJOY CREATING IT 
EVERY MONTH, IF ANYONE HAS ANYTHING OF INTEREST THEY WOULD LIKE TO SHARE IN NEXT MONTHS NEWS LETTER PLEASE 

EMAIL IT TO ME AT… brydiersinclair@gmail.com  
 

LASTLY A SHOUT OUT TO ALL THOSE HONORED BY THE CLUB…. 
Lloyd Morgan Life Member – Ron Bell Sidney Mead 

Lloyd Morgan honored members – Nicola & David Farrant 
Hilary Crump Trust Trustee – Anne Boddy 

SERIAL TIME SUBJECT RESPONSIBLE 

1 1000 

Intro to team, 
H and S, 

Housekeeping 
The Programme 

Ice Breaker 

Paul O’Connor 

2 1010 DG elect Goals for coming year DG Peter Gamble 

3 0930 – 1010 Responsibilities and Duties of Secretaries 
Ian Cameron 

 
4 1030 – 1100 Responsibilities and Duties Presidents Tracy Henderson 
5 1100 – 1120 Computing Intro to Facebook and MYLCI DG Peter Gamble 
6 1120 – 1200 GMT Brian Attenbrough 
7 1200 – 1245 Lunch As per local arrangement 
7 1245 – 1330 GLT Paul Oconnor 

8 1330 – 1400 
Intro to 2nd VDG John Whyte and 

presentation on LCIF and LCI Forward 
John Whyte 

9 1415 – 1500 DG Forum Chaired by DG 
10 1500 Conclusion  

mailto:brydiersinclair@gmail.com

